
St Luke’s Parish, Frodsham sometimes collects personal information about parishioners.   

All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and 

used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate reasons such as administrative and religious purposes.  You can read our full privacy notice at 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice. 

 

 

            The Parish of Saint Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Kate Birkenhead 07827 056044 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or 

Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week IV 
Sunday Cycle A 
W/day Cycle I 

THIRTY SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Day of Special Prayer for All Victims of War (Remembrance Day) 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 11th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm 
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass EP Intentions 

Sun 12th 

 

Thirty Second Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
Day of Special Prayer for all Victims 
of War (Remembrance Day) 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass All Victims of War, Past & 
Present 

11:00am Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Mon 13th Ferial No Public Mass 

Tues 14th Ferial 6:15pm Mass José Mamczur & Sean 
McCombe (RIP) 

Wed 15th Ferial 9:30am Mass Cyril & Lily Whiteway (RIP) 

Thur 16th Ferial 9:30am Mass Anne Vaughan (RIP) 

Fri 17th Ferial 9:30am Mass Simon Thomas Hayes (RIP, 
B’day) 

Sat 18th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 19th 

 

Thirty Third Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
World Day of Prayer for the Poor 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Ivan Orbaniċ (RIP) 

11:00am  
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass Canon Ted Harrington (RIP) 

 
NOVEMBER LIST ENVELOPES: Thanks to all those who have responded to this call to place the names of their deceased 
in these envelopes. Any outstanding envelopes should be placed in the basket as soon as possible, as part of our November 
display, which will be on the sanctuary throughout November. 

 
CAFOD ISRAELI–PALESTINIAN CRISIS APPEAL: Donate to CAFOD’s Israeli–Palestinian Crisis Appeal at cafod.org.uk/ipc or 
call 0303 303 3030 to support those affected and get funds to local trusted experts in Gaza and southern Israel who have been 
working alongside communities helping those most in need. Your donation will help support aid workers providing 
urgent humanitarian aid including food, water and emergency shelter to those in need. Thank you for your prayers. 
 

FOUNDATION GOVERNOR FOR ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL: We are currently in need of a 
Foundation Governor to join our Governing Body. Foundation Governors must be Catholic and regular Church 
attendees. We require someone who has skills in Primary School Curriculum subjects. However, you may have other 

skills that could be of value to us. If you feel you could commit to this role or would like to find out more details about what the 
role involves, please contact Pauline Stitt (Chair of Governors) on 07749013320 or email nrspstitt@gmail.com. 
 

NEWS FROM ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL: Pupils in Yew Tree Class have had a busy week this 
week. On Monday they took part in tree planting in support of the Woodland Trust. Despite having lots of fun, the 
true legacy of this event is that by planting the trees they have helped to protect the future of the environment.  
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“Let us go forward in peace, our eyes upon Heaven, the only one goal of our labours.” 
(St Therese of Lisieux) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Kathleen Edwards 
Helen Grimes 
Timothy James Cleary 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 

Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 
Ian Hobson 
Nora Fyldes 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 

Janet Sykes 
Harry Gorse 
Tom Wood 
Fabrizio Motta 
Tonnie Woods 
Clare Huxley 
Patrick Dunn 
Peter Duffy 

For all people having 
cancer treatment & others 
currently in hospital 

 
GIFT AID: This weekend there is an additional letter regarding the claiming of Gift Aid from the government for our 
parishes. Gift Aid can contribute greatly to the church finances at no extra cost to you. Please take a copy of the letter 

with you, or see our parish website at: https://www.stlukesparish.org.uk/?page_id=2035. Thank you for your support. 
 
MISSIO BOXES: Please could we ask that any Missio Red Boxes be brought into both churches on the weekends of 
18th/19th and 25th/26th November to allow all monies to be collected and counted. If there is no-one available to collect 
your box, please leave in the sacristy for safety. Many thanks for your continuing support. 
 

OUTDOOR WINTER CLOTHES COLLECTION: St Cuthbert’s are holding an Outdoor Winter Clothes Collection for 
Chester Aid for the Homeless next Sunday, 19th November. They welcome all outdoor clothing, e.g. hoodies, tracksuits, 
sweaters, socks, trainers, woolly hats etc., in good condition. The collection is for one day only and any clothes must be 
taken to St Cuthbert’s Church in Mouldsworth that morning between 8:00am and 10:30am to ensure delivery. Many thanks. 

 
TAKING LITURGY SERIOUSLY COURSE: The final module of this excellent course, Environment hosted by Ann 
Blackett, will begin this Thursday evening, 16th November in the Parish Centre (meeting at 7pm for Zoom start at 7:30pm). 
The module begins with “Building and space for worship – an historical overview”. All are welcome, even if you have not 
attended previous modules.  
 

FoSL CHRISTMAS WREATH MAKING CLASS: Please join us on Wednesday, 29th November from 7:00pm to 9:30pm 
in the hall at St Luke's Primary School for a fun Christmas wreath making class with Jenny from Flowers by Jenny Penny. 
All the flowers, greens, decorations and supplies are included in the ticket price of £25. Free mulled wine and mince pies 
will be served during the evening. Please email friendsofstlukes100@gmail.com by 21st November to request tickets. 

Numbers are limited. Friends and Family welcome. Adults only. 
 
CHRISTMAS PIETY STALL: There will be a Christmas Piety Stall at St Luke’s, open before and after each Mass next 
weekend, 18th/19th November, when you will be able to buy Christmas cards, Advent calendars, diaries and small gifts. 
Christmas cards will also be available to buy at St Cuthbert’s that same weekend. 
 

ST NICHOLAS CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL ADVENT LUNCH: We have been allocated 10 tickets for parishioners to 
attend the annual Advent Lunch at St Nicholas Catholic High School in Hartford on Tuesday, 12th December from 1:30 to 

3:00pm. This is always a wonderful afternoon of food and entertainment. If you would like to attend please let our secretary 
Victoria know so that your name and any dietary requirements can be forwarded on to the school. 
 
FROM MY LIFE TO YOURS EXHIBITION: An exhibition about the life and teachings of the Servant of God Fr Luigi 
Giussani will take place in The Gibberd Room of Liverpool Metropolitan Cathedral next Saturday (10am–7pm) and 
Sunday (10am–5pm), 18th & 19th November. Entry is free and tea and coffee will be served.  
 

FRODSHAM CHRISTMAS FESTIVAL: This year the Frodsham Christmas Festival will take place on Saturday, 25th 
November, with the Light Switch On scheduled for 6:00pm. In order that parishioners may avoid road closures 
around this time, we will celebrate Mass that evening at the earlier time of 4:00pm. This will also allow families from 
our school who may be involved in the parade a chance to attend Mass before the festivities begin.  

 
ST LUKE’S LION CUBS: Please note that St Luke’s Babies and Tots runs each Wednesday morning from 9:15am to 11:15am 
at St Luke’s Catholic Primary School. Please join us with your little ones! 
 
Upcoming Events 

Weekend 18th/19th November 2023  Christmas Piety Stall at weekend Masses at both churches 
Sunday, 19th November 2023  Outdoor Winter Clothes Collection at St Cuthbert’s at 9:00am Mass 
Sunday, 19th November 2023  Children’s Liturgy during 11:00am Mass at St Luke’s 
Saturday, 25th November 2023  Saturday evening Mass at 4:00pm due to Frodsham Christmas Festival 
Weekend 25th/26th November 2023  Caritas at Christmas Collection 
Sunday, 26th November 2023  Coffee Morning after 11:00am Mass in Parish Centre 
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